
  

Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
Wireless Chargers 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have identified several models of wireless chargers which do not meet 
electrical safety standards. If a metal object is placed near an affected charger 
during use, the charger can overheat which may cause it to melt or damage 
property, and the metal object may burn the skin if touched. 
 
The safety of our customers is very important to us, so as a precaution we are 
recalling all wireless chargers from the above brands which were on sale 
in TK Maxx and Homesense stores and online between January 2023 and 
February 2024. This includes 2-in-1 and 3-in-1 products with built-in wireless 
chargers, for example speakers or power banks. No other brands are affected. 
 
If you purchased a wireless charger of one of these brands, please stop using 
it immediately and return to any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  
 
You can find more information online at www.tkmaxx.com/uk/en/product-
recall. For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 
 

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 
• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  
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